
REVERSE AUCTION BIDS FOR DUMP TRUCKS FOR ADAMS COUNTY 

 

Notice is hereby given that reverse auction bids will be received by the Adams 

County Board of Supervisors for the purchase, from the lowest and best bidder(s), 

of the following items as needed, for the Department of Road Management, for 

One or More of the following: 
Tandem Axle 56,000 Dump Truck 

 

And 

 
Single Axle 33,000 GVW Dump Truck 

 

Reverse Auction Bidding will respectively commence at 10:00 A. M., Tuesday, 

January 11, 2022 at the County Administration Building, 314 State Street, Natchez, 

Mississippi. 

 

Please review the Adams County Board of Supervisors website for steps to 

handling your reverse auction bids at https://www.adamscountyms.net/ 

 

Bidders wanting to access the reverse auction via telephone will be able to do so by 

calling 601-304-8098 at 10:00 a.m. C.S.T. 

 

Bids submitted with qualifications or exceptions will not be considered. 

 

Final Bid pricing is to be firm and not subject to change during the period specified 

above. 

 

The Board of Supervisors reserves the right to waiver informalities and to reject 

any and all bids. 

 

FRANCES BELL 

PURCHASE CLERK 

601-445-7941 or 601-597-3160 

 

BRANDI LEWIS 

CHANCERY CLERK 

 

ADAMS COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PUBLICATION DATES: 

https://www.adamscountyms.net/


 

December 21, 2021 

December 28, 2021 

 

 

 
 


